
Trucks are hauling salvaged timber from decks west of Marten 
Spring to a landing off Brice Creek Rd. at Blodgett Creek, 2232 
NFSR. Road maintenance is continuing during night shift to 
allow trucking and repair work to continue during the day.

Wednesday, Sept. 4, 2024.
Repair work on BLM lands is near complete 
in the Pony Bridge area. Work continues on 
the 600 Road. Repair work to dozer lines, 
hand lines and roads along the perimeter is 
nearing completion. Large fuels are being 
hauled from the Staples Creek area as 
brush and woody material is being chipped 
and spread on the burned area to prevent 
erosion.

Firefighters continue to repair hand lines 
and dozer lines along Hardscrable Ridge. 
Interior islands of unburned vegetation 
are being monitored as warm and dry 
weather returns.

Large fuels are being hauled from 
decks from Peg Leg Spur area to north 
of the county line. The removal of 
these hazardous trees is providing a 
safe workspace for firefighters and will 
make the area safe for the public on 
BLM managed lands. Firefighters 
continue to monitor interior islands of 
unburned vegetation. Warm, dry 
weather is forecast for the remainder 
of the week.

Chipping is near complete along Canton 
Creek Road. Crews continue to work to the 
east below Saddle Camp Butte repairing 
hand lines and roads used as containment 
lines.

Large fuels are being hauled from 
decks created along the 
Hardscrable Road from Bohemia 
Saddle to north of Grizzly 
Mountain. These timbers are being 
hauled night and day to the Layng 
Creek Work Center. Drivers on Brice 
Creek Road and residents of 
Disston should use care and watch 
for heavy truck traffic.
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